The Commission on Accreditation in Physical Therapy Education (CAPTE) will determine the status of your program at the Spring 2016 CAPTE meeting; the dates of the meeting are April 29 – May 4, 2016. You will receive a copy of CAPTE’s Summary of Action four weeks following the conclusion of the meeting.

We sincerely hope that the accreditation self-study process and on-site review were beneficial to you and your faculty.  If we may be of further assistance, please contact us.

Eva Donley
Accreditation Office Manager
APTA
1111 North Fairfax Street
Alexandria, VA  22314
Phone:  703-706-3243 or 1-800-999-2782, ext 3243
E-mail:  evadonley@apta.org
www.capteonline.org
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